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Sen. Pfaff Statement on PFAS Action Plan Progress Report 

 
Madison, WI – Yesterday, Governor Evers announced the Wisconsin PFAS Action Council’s 2022 PFAS 

Action Plan Progress Report. Senator Pfaff released the following statement on the progress report: 

 

“I appreciate the continued focus on PFAS remediation and recognition of the danger these toxic chemicals 

pose, as highlighted in the 2022 PFAS Action Plan Progress Report. It is imperative that we advance and enact 

protections against PFAS in Wisconsin. In the state legislature, I have cosponsored solutions like the CLEAR 

Act, which would fund PFAS testing and remediation while establishing stronger standards for safe drinking 

water.” 

 

“I will continue to push for action on PFAS until every Wisconsinite feels confident that they can go to their 

sink, turn on their tap, and have access to clean drinking water.” 

 

“There is more work to be done. I will continue to fight for the families of the Town of Campbell and 

communities throughout Wisconsin who deserve clean water.” 

 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


